
I am a motorcycle rider and a healthcare worker. I have worked as a chaplain both for first responders and in the emergency room. 
This bill would have tremendous impacts on congestion as well as safety. Studies and my own experience have shown that lane 
sharing is FAR safer for motorcycle riders, as accidents occur at the same rate, but the injuries from those accidents are FAR more 
severe for motorcycle riders if they are not allowed to lane share. Please support this bill. 


